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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

 

TO: Directors, Exceptional Children Programs  

 Lead Administrators, Charter Schools  

 Directors, State-Operated Programs  

 

FROM: Sherry H. Thomas, Senior Director SHT 

 

DATE: September 28, 2022  

 

RE:  ADAPTED PHYSICAL EDUCATION (APE) ADVISORY 

 

The North Carolina Department of Public Instruction, Office of Exceptional Children (OEC) is 

committed to supporting all students with disabilities including students requiring Adapted 

Physical Education (APE).  

The OEC is pleased to announce we have contracted with Dr. Kaky McPeak to provide support 

in the delivery of APE Dr. McPeak will assist our Office with the completion of specific 

deliverables and provide technical assistance to NC Public-School Units (PSUs). Dreama 

McCoy, Section Chief, will continue to be the point of contact for questions or technical 

assistance and collaborate with Dr. McPeak on resources and supports. The OEC is committed to 

continuing to support and advocate for effective services in the area of APE. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Dreama.McCoy@dpi.nc.gov . 
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